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Dozens of Seton members attended 

hearings Thursday and Friday and 

delivered a strong message to Attorney 

General Xavier Becerra: Seton Medical 

Center and Seton Coastside provide vital 

services our communities cannot afford to 

lose.

Many of us testified about the importance 

of the care we provide and the struggles 

our patients would face if our hospitals no 

longer provided acute care services.

We expect Attorney General Becerra to 

lay out conditions for KPC’s purchase of 

Seton within the next month. Meanwhile, 

we will continue to bargain with KPC and 

defend our retirement and health benefits.

SETON MEDICAL CENTER/SETON COASTSIDE

WE DID IT!


